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SRO AT MINI SEMINAR 

NO ROOM AT THE INN. A packed room f u l l of interested go l f course superintendents 
eagerly gather information and knowledge j us t before the opening of another season. 
Reports of courses in good condit ion a f t e r a more normal winter contrasted great ly 
wi th the outlook las t year. Optimism and happiness were the order of the day. 


